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Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water

1.1  In order to assess the feasibility of a connection to public water infrastructure further 

information is requested as follows; 

The applicant is required to engage with Irish Water through the submission of a Pre-Connection 

Enquiry (PCE) in order to determine the feasibility of connection to the public water/waste water 

infrastructure. The Confirmation of Feasibility (COF) must be submitted to the planning 

department as the response to this further information request. Pre-connection enquiries can be 

made at https://www.water.ie/connections/get-connected/.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul

 1.1  The applicant is required to submit a revised wastewater drainage layout for the proposed 

development which shows an individual wastewater connection from each dwelling to the public 

wastewater network.

1.2  In order to assess the feasibility of a connection to public wastewater infrastructure further 

information is requested as follows; 

The applicant is required to engage with Irish Water through the submission of a Pre-Connection 

Enquiry (PCE) in order to determine the feasibility of connection to the public waste water 

infrastructure. The Confirmation of Feasibility (COF) must be submitted to the planning 

department as the response to this further information request. Pre-connection enquiries can be 

made at https://www.water.ie/connections/get-connected/. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate waste water facilities.




